
 
Your input is needed on 

Title VI American Indian Education Program! 
 

Input is being sought from interested parents of students attending the Benzie County Central 
Schools, Elk Rapids Public Schools, Frankfort-Elberta Area Schools, and Kingsley Area Schools for 
the 2020-2021 school year.  Input on the objectives, activities, and budget of the Title VI 
American Indian Education Program at these schools can be directed to GTB Education staff; 
 
Melissa Alberts at Melissa.alberts@gtbindians.com or Dawn Shenoskey at 
Dawnm.shenoskey@gtbindians.com.  
 
Thank you. 
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